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FROM: Daniel Biles, P. E., Executive Director Public Works 
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1.  Natasha Fudge, P. E.  Acting Director  Capital Programs  
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BACKGROUND: 
 
Included is an update on the Shoreline Realignment Project for City Council review and discussion. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Presentation 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of January 21, 2014 

Review and Discussion on the Shoreline Realignment Project and Options 
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